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Livity Life 
The Livity School Weekly Newsletter 

School News 

INSET DAY Monday 14th March – No pupils in school.   

 

Child Friendly Lambeth event from 12pm – 5pm on Saturday 19th March 2022 in Windrush  

Square, Brixton.  

Lambeth have embarked on an ambitious three-to-five-year programme to become a child 

friendly accredited community through UNICEF. Child Friendly Lambeth is a borough-wide 

partnership programme with participation from the local authority, schools, community groups, 

voluntary and community sector organisations, local businesses, police, health providers and 

commissioners.   The main aim of this event is to raise the profile of the Child Friendly Lambeth 

within the borough, so why not go along during the day to say hello and enjoy the fun! 

 

 

Friday 18th March is Red Nose day and we would like to 

raise as much money as we can for this worthwhile cause. 

 

We will be having a day of fun activities for the children 

including face painting.  It would be nice to have the children 

dressed up as their favourite superhero or just to wear 

something red.  We  look forward to seeing the children all 

dressed up and we thank you for your continued support.     

    

Please remember to call the school office before 7.30am if your child is going to be absent.  
 

Red Class  

We have been reading Jack and the 

Beanstalk this week. The children made the 

giant’s castle with different bricks. 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Yellow Class 

Yellow Class children have been learning how 

things melt.  They tasted the real fruit ice lollies 

they made during our cooking lesson. They also 

made marks with materials during the sensory 

writing session. 

 
 

 

Pink Class  

It’s been busy in Pink Class this week. We’ve 

started our new story; Goldilocks and the 

Three Bears and we had a go at making our 

own porridge. We’ve also been practicing 

responding to ‘stop’ and ‘go’ by playing 

musical chairs. 

 
 

11th  March 2022 
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Blue Class  

This week in Blue Class we have been 

exploring different safari yoga poses during 

our yoga session. The children enjoyed joining 

in with the different poses. We hope you have 

a lovely weekend. 

 

 

Orange Class 

Orange Class have been busy learning about 

shapes. The children have had a lot of fun 

following instructions to find specific shapes 

outside, and to count them. 

In phonics, we learned the letter sound “D”. 

This was the opportunity for children to work 

with their peers from Blue Class. 

  
 
Ladybird Class  

Ladybirds Class had an excellent week. The 

children did some good work developing their 

fine motor skills through sensory writing, 

threading, playdough and mark making. We 

had fun in maths matching, sorting out and 

identifying big and small objects in our 

learning enviroments.  

 

 
 

 

 

 

Rainbow Class 

This week we have done art work based on 

pointiliism by Georges Seurat. The students in 

Rainbow Class really enjoyed showing their 

creative side by choosing different colours 

and ‘pointing’ onto the paper. We are still 

going on our weekly trip to Tesco and learning 

about our community. 

 

 
 

Green Class 

Green Class have enjoyed exploring our 

sensory story this week. We loved exploring 

the different ingredients to make gingerbread 

in a tuff tray and tested their different 

properties. Later in the week we also made 

gingerbread biscuits that were tasty.  
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Purple Class  

This week Purple Class have been working on 

commands such as ‘stop’ and ‘go’ in P.E. We 

will then generalize this to road safety. We’ve 

also been learning to play the ukulele in music 

with Kim.  

  
 

Butterfly Class  

This week in Butterfly Class we have enjoyed 

communicating in different ways , making 

choices and showing preferences. We made 

a fruit salad and enjoyed the smells of all the 

fruits.  

 

  
  

 

Gold Class  

Gold Class has focused on our independence 

skills this week. We enjoy learning these skills by 

taking part in games.  

We also take part in yoga and relaxation 

activities to work on our mental health.  

We are also learning to follow instructions in 

our structured work task sessions. 

   
 

 

Silver Class  

This week the pupils have enjoyed the story 

The Smartest Giant in Town. We made the 

giant some clothes using collage and we 

used our computer skills to type words from 

the story. We also measured and compared 

the length of ‘Jack’s beanstalk’. 

 

 

Stay Alert to the Symptoms of Corovavirus 

 

 

You can book a free COVID test by visiting the 

following web address: 

https://www.gov.uk/get-coronavirus-test  

For guidance on responding to Corona Virus 

in children please visit the following web 

address:  

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-

covid-19/symptoms/coronavirus-in-children/  

 

 

 

 

 

HIGH 
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https://www.gov.uk/get-coronavirus-test
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/symptoms/coronavirus-in-children/
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/symptoms/coronavirus-in-children/
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Dates for your Diary 2022 

 

 

 

 

 

INSET Day Monday 14th March 

 

 5th May  - The Livity School will 

be closed as it has been 

designated as a Polling Station 

 
All our term dates are available on our 

website. 

Don’t Forget 

The school website 

https://www.thelivityschool.co.uk  On the 

website under 'Parents and Carers' you will 

find the link for Parent Pay where you can pay 

for school dinners and uniform. 

 

If you have any issues with transport, please 

contact London Hire on the following numbers  

Tel: 0208 187 5318 / 0208 187 5317 / 0208 187 

5316 
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